
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 

          January 5, 1978 
 
 
TO:  Commissioner Evans 
 
FROM: Commissioner Loomis 
 
RE:  Applicants to be my 
  legal assistant 
 
 
 In accordance with our recent conversation, I enclose the resumes of the various people 
who indicated an interest in the job of being my legal assistant, except for Beverly Rubman, 
whom I selected.  As I indicated to you, I was both surprised and pleased by the extremely high 
quality of the people who indicated an interest in this job.  Without trying to draw any invidious 
distinction, I was particularly impressed with Alan Siflinger, Michael Rogan, Linda Griggs, 
Mark Goldfus and Elaine Loeser. 
 
Enclosures  


